Baraka Kwako! (Blessings to you!)

We are excited to share some news with you! Next
week, our university mission team is embarking on
an outreach program from April 29th to May 3rd
2024. The team comprises of about 40 students
and staff, all passionate about preaching the
gospel to those in need of it. Together, they will
travel on a 10 hours trip from Nairobi to Ulauli
village located in the northern region of Kenya
bordering Ethiopia.

Ulauli is @ community in Marsabit County, where 14
ethnic communities reside. The village has an
approximate population of 1,000 people. It's
amazing to see our team's enthusiasm for helping
others and spreading the word of God.

Cinci and three of the students she disciples are
going on the trip, and they are thrilled to be a part
of it. They have been looking forward to reaching
out to people in need of the gospel. The outreach
program will help ground the students' conviction
about the great need for Christ in Kenya.

The team will be working with a missionary group to
show the Jesus film, distribute materials and use the
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opportunity to educate young people on living
lives that honor God. It's going to be an
incredible experience, and we can't wait to

share all about it when we return.

Pray for us:

* Praise God for this opportunity to go for
the Ulauli gospel outreach.

e Pray for safety and journey mercies.

 Pray for open doors as the team ministers
to the people group.

¢ Ask the Lord to confirm His word with signs
and wonders.

* Pray for Moses and children, that LORD
will be with them while Cinci is away.

Thank you,
Serving the Lord with you,
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